
 

Sustainability Club students took part in a workshop on Friday 27th, led 
by Luciana from @letsgozero. The session aimed to gather information to 
support the development of a Climate Action Plan for Woodlands School. 

Our students contributed brilliantly by engaging in an interactive 'top 
trumps' style activity where they selected and prioritised climate actions 

they would like to see implemented to improve sustainability at 
Woodlands school. Thank you to everyone who took part! 

#ClimateActionCountdown 
 


